
Cleanliness Drive (04/01/2024) 

 

NSS Unit, Mariani college under the initiative of two volunteers of NSS Unit, 

Shri Bikram Sharma and Shri Anil Kurmi arranged a cleanliness programme at 

Nagadholi L.P. School on 4th January,2024 from 10:00 a.m. for upcoming Gunotsab. 

All the students of the school along with the volunteers were engaged in making the 

environment clean. The volunteers also made an awareness program on ‘Health and 

Sanitation’ to the students of the school. They taught them the importance of 

maintaining personal hygiene. The students were asked to practice handwash after and 

before eating food and using toilet which would help them in preventing the spread of 

germs. The teachers of the school and NSS Unit appreciated both the volunteers for this 

good initiative. The event ended at 1:00 p.m. successfully. 

 

 
 

 

 


